
 
How to Join the Bethesda-Chevy Chase Composite Squadron for 

Prospective Senior Members 
 

We are so happy that you have decided to join B-CC Composite Squadron! Civil Air Patrol has 
so many amazing opportunities for cadets, and we are glad you have chosen to take advantage of 
them! 
 
 In order to submit an application to become a senior member, you should first attend 3 squadron 
meetings to get oriented to CAP and our squadron. On your third meeting, our squadron 
commander will sign off on your application. After that, you will receive your CAPID number 
and our Deputy Commander for Seniors will guide you through your first steps as a senior 
member in CAP. 
 
Here are the instructions for submitting your application 
 

1. The application is done in a paper format for senior members. It is CAPF 12, you can 
follow this link for the form: 
http://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/media/cms/F012_15378C3760422.pdf  
Please print it out, fill in the appropriate sections, and bring it to your third meeting for a 
signature by the Squadron Commander. 

2. All senior members must undergo a background check by the FBI before an application is 
approved by National Headquarters. Fingerprinting can be done at our squadron for free, 
given that appropriate personnel are available, or you can get it done at your local police 
station.  

3. National dues for senior members are $60, and squadron dues are $30. Please write a 
check for $60 ​payable to National Headquarters, Civil Air Patrol. ​The $30 squadron 
dues can be paid in cash or check payable to the Bethesda-Chevy Chase Composite 
Squadron. 

4. Mail your application package (form, fingerprint card, check for $60) to NHQ: 
National Headquarters, Civil Air Patrol 
ATTN: Member Services 
105 South Hansell Street 
Maxwell AFB, AL 36112 

http://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/media/cms/F012_15378C3760422.pdf

